
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tri Party Bulletin #01-2025 

URGENT: CALL TO ACTION 
 

The ILWU has been pushing back against over-reaching environmental 
regulations at the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach, that could have 
devastating long-term impacts on our jobs and communities!  
 
California Senate Bill (SB) 34, authored by our local, ILWU endorsed, Senator 
Laura Richardson and her staff, is a big part of that fight. Through their efforts, as 
well as those of our Local 13, 63 and 94 officers and staff, our legal team of SR 
Holguin, PC, our lobbying firm of California Advocacy, LA City Councilman Tim 
McOsker’s Office, as well as other supporting legislators, stakeholders and labor 
organizations, SB 34 has made its way through three (3) Sub-committees in the 
Senate, as well three (3) Sub-Committees in the Assembly, and is now on the 
Governor’s Desk, awaiting his signature.  
 
The ILWU International and the ILWU Coast Longshore Division are now leading 
the effort and spearheading a “full court press” to get this legislation signed into law. 
We also know that opponents of this bill will flood the Governor’s Office with calls, 
emails and social media to have him veto this bill, as it is their last chance to stop it. 
Here is where you can help, please read the flyer attached to this bulletin and follow 
the directions there to either call, email or post our message on your social media. 
The Governor has until October 12, 2025, to sign or veto this bill, as that is 30 days 
after it passed out of the legislature on September 12, 2025.  
 

YOUR UNION NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
 

PLEASE ACT ON THIS URGENT CALL TO ACTION TODAY AND 
ENCOURAGE EVERY FRIEND OF THE ILWU YOU KNOW TO DO THE 

SAME! THANK YOU! 

Sincerely, 

 
        
 

Gary Herrera    Danny Vilicich   Daniel G. Miranda 
President, Local 13   President, Local 63   President, Local 94 
 
opeiu#537/ih 



URGE THE
GOVERNOR TO
SIGN SB 34!

CALL (916) 445-2841

Hello, my name is _________, and I’m an ILWU member.
I urge Governor Newsom to sign SB 34 because it protects union jobs, prevents

public funds from being used for automation, and keeps California’s ports strong
and competitive while still improving air quality. Our ports are the backbone of
California’s economy—please stand with workers and sign SB 34. Thank you.

EMAIL THE GOVERNOR

POST ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Click HERE to Email Governor Gavin Newsom.

Click HERE to access the Social Media Toolkit.

Protect Good Union Jobs • Strengthen Our Ports • Keep California Competitive

Press 1 for English, 2 for Spanish
Then press 6 for "speak to a representative"

Then press 3 if you would like to leave a message.

tel:19164452841
https://www.californiaadvocacy.com/sb34/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AGQAVQW6qjQgGKGC3PeyB-b4a0yJ1ueaZAVsBFoj56I/edit?usp=sharing

